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June 11, 2018 

 

       

 

Patricia Van Gerpen,  

Executive Director 

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 

500 East Capitol Avenue 

Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

 

 

RE: ERRATA to correct the 2017 South Dakota Energy Efficiency Plan Status Report 

Annual Filing  

Docket No. EL18-022 

 

Dear Executive Director Van Gerpen:  

 

Otter Tail Power Company (Otter Tail, Company) hereby submits to the South Dakota Public Utilities 

Commission (Commission) an Errata filing to correct Attachment 1 to DR SD-PUC-01-02. The 

Company had mistakenly included the residential geothermal heat pump benefit/cost models in place 

of the commercial geothermal heat pump benefit/cost models.  

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at (218) 739-8639 or jgrenier@otpco.com. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

/s/ JASON GRENIER 

Jason Grenier, Manager 

Market Planning 
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Enclosure 

By electronic filing 
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